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Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo
Operating Reactors Branch No.2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Post-TMI Requirements
Generic Letter No. 82-05

References: 1. J.P. Bayne (PASNY) to D.B. Vassallo (USNRC)
dated April 21, 1982. (JPN- 8 2- 3 8 )

2. D.G. Eisenhut (USNRC) to all Licensees of Operating
Power Reactors dated March 17, 1982. (Generic Letter
82-05)

Dear Sir:

The Authority provided the status and schedule for fifteen NUREG-
0737 items in Reference 1. This information was supplied in response
to Generic Letter 82-05 (Reference 2). For the reasons detailed below,
it is necessary to amend some portions of this schedule.

The Authority is in the process of changing general maintenance
contractors. The current contractor is in the process of installing
those modifications for which he has cognizance. Rather than to re-
quest that the current general maintenance contractor start the final
phases of these modifications and transfer these partially completed
work phases to the new general maintenance contractor, we have decided
to postpone the start of these phases until the new general maintenance
contractor fully assumes his duties. The Authority considers this
preferrable to having to coordinate partially completed installation
phases between two contractors. It further reduces the possibility for
oversights attributable to the transfer. Although the Authority has
tried to minimize the impact of this change, recent contractual prob-
lems have forced the postponement of the transfer by three months. A
delay of this magnitude can not be absorbed into existing schedules.

8208130264 820809
~~

PDR ADOCK 05000033 '

P PDR



-2-
~

%,

For this reason, we find it necessary to revise two of the
fifteen completion dates previously provided.to you. Our integrated
schedule will also'be revised to reflect these changes in the near
future.

Attached to this letter is a list of these items and their
new completion dates.

If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. J.A. Gray,Jr.
of my staff.

Very truly yours,

f
-

J.P. Bayne
y[yTf ir.$E (fyf[$ ten Executive Vice President

c . m :'.cF> Nuclear Generation
cue n:e a nr.: .u c> m'y f

Comm;3sica E@im iMf;h 30* l'#h),

State of New York
County of New York
Subscribed and Sworn to before

methisgddayof ; g 7,

,

6 2 b M ., ['jh d
Not,ary/Pubi~ic

cc: Mr. J. Linville
Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, N.Y. 13093

Mr. Ron Barton
United Engineers & Constructors, Inc.
30 S. 17th Street
Philadelphia,- PA 19101



.. - - - .- . . . ..

;

g ..%
:

i
'

)

.

.

Attachment to JPN-82-
,

.

Revised Implementation Schedule

Generic Letter No. 82-05

.
,

No. Item Description Date !
.

II.B.3.2 Post-accident Sampling Modifications 3/31/82 f

II.F.1.6 Containment Hydrogen Concentration Monitor 3/31/82 f
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